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19* December 2019

To: EYFS/KS1 Choir Club

Dear Parents/Carers
CHOIR CLUB FOR EYFS & KS1

The after school choir club will continue from 20%" January 2020 and run each Monday from 3.05 to
3.45pm.

As your child has previously registered at this club, kindly book via ParentPay from 8" January 2020.
The fee is £1.50 per week, payable in advance.

If your child no longer wishes to be part of the choir, kindly inform the office as we are keeping a
waiting list open for children who are keen to join.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Sherlock
Headteacher
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